
 
Hello 9th Grade Families, 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you last night! As promised, I’m sharing the information 
presented at the informational meeting, which you can find attached here. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me or your child’s advisor.  
 
Additionally, I’ve also attached the PAWrameters for your reference, in case you have any 
questions about PAW next week. 
 
Looking forward to a great week ahead! 
 
Best, 
Dylan Bryant 
Dean, Class of 2028 
 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=10klQLTLIF0B-vd9zswmaLcElVdSCpGdK&usp=drive_fs
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13UNAO1hbbTmuLah3Ua1SqMi8p8vkouj0cFv73dXp2V4/edit?usp=sharing

